
                                                            Informal Curriculum  

We will be learning through a mix of therapeutic curriculum and sensory experiences, alongside 

appropriate social and academic based activities individualised for each pupil. We have been 

exploring a range of sensory activities and have been exploring a range of vegetables and fruits, 

some have been successful while others have not been!  

 

 

                                                           
 

                                      

For some sessions this term we will be visiting the Soft play Room and Sensory Room at Pennyman 

Academy.  Please keep an eye out for this in your Home/School Communication Books. 

 
   

 

 

 

                                       

This term we will Reading: 

Burglar  Bill and The Smartest  

Giant in Town 

            

 
We will be learning about the people around us who help 

us. We will also be exploring the wonderful changes that 

the spring term brings us, exploring the weather and the 

season.  

     

We will also be working on our maths skills in a way 

appropriate for each individual learner.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After a busy first term and an even busier festive period we are 

back for a new Spring Term. During the spring term we will look at 

our new topic People Who Help Us with a specific focus on growing 

and healthy eating, looking at a range of people in the community 

who provide us with support and care when we need it, such as the 

emergency services. 

There are many celebrations over the next few weeks as we will be 

exploring Chinese New Year and of course preparing for 

Valentine’s Day! We will hopefully be able to visit some of our local 

area attractions such as Redcar, Stewart Park and maybe even a 

visit to a supermarket!  
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If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding your child, please do not 

hesitate to speak to us. 
 We are here to help. Thank you  

 

Home/school communication books  
All children have been given new home/school books to take home so we can communicate about your child’s school day and 

pass on any important information.  Please also write in the books and let us know how they have been at home too so we can 

ensure continuity throughout their day. Thank you for including the home /school book in your child’s bag every day. 

 

We will also send you important messages and photographs about your child’s learning via Showbie.  Please make sure you are 

signed up for Showbie. You can download the app on your phone/tablet. Please contact the office on 01642 248333 if you need 

your logon details re-issuing again. 

 

 


